STATE OF NEW YORK
EXECUTIVE CHAMBER
ALBANY 12224

October 27,2014

Mimi, Sakiko, and Harumi Furuya

Dear Mimi, Sakiko, and Harumi:

Thank you for inviting Governor Cuomo to attend your concert on November 1, 2014. He was honored that you
thought of him for this important occasion and he appreciated hearing from you.

On behalf of the Governor, I regret to inform you that his schedule will not permit him to attend at this time.
The Governor sends his best wishes for a successful event. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not
hesitate to contact me at (518) 474-4727.

Thank you again for your thoughtful invitation. I hope you will keep the Governor in mind for future events.
Warmest regards.

Sincerely,

Jill DesRosiers

Director of Scheduling



